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City Clerks,

Dear Planning Commission,

I live in North Church Hill and regularly walk and bike around the neighborhood. This project
should be approved. Is it perfect? No, but it adds much needed housing and transforms an
underutilized lot that’s currently a dumping ground into a place where people can live.

Richmond needs more housing, and Greater Church Hill is no exception. I'd love to see this
part of the neighborhood become more vibrant and alive. Right now, walking through this area
feels bleak. There's no sidewalks on that side of the street, but there's certainly plenty of
overgrowth and neglect.

Please approve this project and help welcome new neighbors to Church Hill.

Joseph Carlisle 
josephcarlislem@gmail.com 
1325 N. 28th st 
Richmond, Virginia 23223
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